
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear parents and carers 

Firstly, let me once again wish you all a Happy New Year. It has been a pleasure to welcome back our 

students after the Christmas break. Hopefully everyone is now fully refreshed and recharged as we look 

to the new term ahead. In relative terms to the last one, its rather short. Last half term was 9 weeks, 

the next full term is 10 weeks in total, with a huge number of things to fit in – especially for our Year 

11s as they prepare for their examinations in the summer. 

I wrote to all parents on the first day back to inform them about the tweaks we have made to the 

behaviour policy, these tweaks only act to make the consequences easier to understand and track. We 

have not made any changes to the expectations or rules of the Academy. The big change has come 

from the Welland Park Rewards policy, and I am delighted to announce Miss Loomes as our Rewards Co

-ordinator. She has taken on the responsibility of working alongside our students in creating a rewards 

system that meets the needs and wants of our school community. In this newsletter, you can see the 

FAQs relating to the Rewards System. I 

hope that the students and the rest of our 

community get behind this system, as we 

want to reward and encourage our 

students to be the best they can be.  

Finally, I know that rehearsals for Beauty 

and the Beast have been stepped up as we 

approach show week. I am really excited to 

see the performances which start on week 

beginning the 22nd January. I have sneaked 

a peek at some of the rehearsals and I can 

assure you it’s going to be an epic 

performance, so please book your tickets 

now to avoid disappointment. Please see 

the poster  below for ticket prices and 

timings.  Tickets can be purchased from 

Resources at break and lunchtimes. 

Have a good weekend   

  

Pete Leatherland—Principal    

 

 

Newsletter Issue 17 

12/01/2024 



 

 

FUNDRAISING RAFFLE FOR PE 

The PE department are running a raffle  to raise funds to put towards student kit for the Netherlands Sports 
Tour in April 2024.  Tickets are £5 each and will be on sale between 15th January and 15th February and can be 

purchased from the front office.   

The prizes are either a signed replica Lewis Hamilton helmet in an LED lit display case from the 2017 season or a 
signed England rugby shirt from the 2019-20 season. 
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FUNDRAISING—PROM 2024 

Due to student demand we are 

continuing with the Hot 

Chocolate Break Bar until 

February half term. 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

supports our fundraising .  Prom 

2024 will be here before we 

know it. 

Nicki Burgess—Prom Chair 

 

BIG NEWS!!!! 

Before Christmas I mentioned that we may have 

some big news soon and here it is! 

We have secured a licence to show films in our 

Octagonal Hall.  Our first film night will be on 

February 2nd and we will be showing The Hunger 

Games: The Ballad of Songbirds and Snakes. 

We are offering tickets at an introductory price 

of £3.50 per person and they are available to 

purchase from the front office.   

The Film Night is open to students, friends and 

families so do please share the details. You may 

bring your own food and drinks  If the Film 

Nights prove popular we may look at setting up a 

concessions area in the future. 

We are hoping that this could become something 

that is available to the whole community 

eventually. 

Nicki Burgess—Prom Chair 
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POETRY LIVE 
I am delighted to inform you that the English Department is organising a trip to GCSE Poetry Live! in 
Northampton on Tuesday 6th February 2024.   

At this event students will have the opportunity to hear poets reading and discussing their work from the 
anthology that all students have to study. The poets will also respond to students’ questions and discuss how 
poems connect to and influence other poems. A highly experienced Chief Examiner will deal with skills vital for 
GCSE success, and there will also be a session on tackling unseen poetry.  

We feel this would be an excellent source of revision and altogether an invaluable experience for our Y11 
students.   

The total cost of the trip is £28 per pupil, which must be paid in full by 22nd January 2024. As we were only able 
to obtain 47 tickets for this event, they will be sold on a first come first served basis.  

The Academy’s preferred method of payment is via Parent Pay, our online system. If you do not have login 
details for Parent Pay, please contact the school office.    

It is a full day and students will arrive back at the school at around 4-pm.  

  

Kind regards,  

The English Department  

Newsletter Issue 17 

12/01/2024 



 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Issue 17 

12/01/2024 



 

 

 

 

Newsletter Issue 16 

22/12/2023 



 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR SPORTS FIXTURES 

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR TIMETABLE 
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